
Our next centre workshop is 
Teaching your child independence

AEIOU Foundation’s workshop series is designed to provide you with the evidence 
behind our program, as well as practical tips and strategies to use at home. In this 
workshop, attendees will: 

 Learn how to use prompting more effective to promote independence
 Practice breaking down tasks into smaller, teachable steps
 Be provided strategies to help promote independence in skills including toileting 

and mealtimes

Date: Thursday 22 June
2.00pm

Before attending the workshop, check out our latest article on teaching independence 
on our Blog page at https://aeiou.org.au/blog-category/blog-1

CALLING ALL AEIOU FAMILIES!

RSVP to Centre Manager Gemma Moore on 07 4636 3600 or email 
toowoomba@aeiou.org.au. Please note, we do request alternative care 
arrangements are made for any children during these sessions. 
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